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My family has been out in the states for while. Living each day just trying to get by, 

being able to put food on the table and a roof over our heads.  As the government 

changes, increasing of foods and  everything nowadays, things have been very 

challenging. Alot of families have been impacted and are just trying to make a good 

life for their children. I believe foodstamp (SNAP) should be allowed for every family 

who are struggling, poor or low income families. It should be fairly and equally given 

to wide variety of individuals. Even having a job but after paying all the bills your left 

with not enough to afford food. We struggle and make it last till the next payday. This 

benefit will help a lot to families. Help us feed our children of our future. 


